
JAMES THOMPSON & CO., INC. FABRIC & 

TEXTILE  NEWS 

  Welcome to Niveen!    

Niveen Wadi is the newest mem-

ber of our Thompson Sales & 

Marketing staff. She has an ex-

tensive background in sales, 

working in the Publishing and 

Fragrance industries. As soon as 

she is finished her training, 

Niveen will be working with fabric 

accounts. She is a real New 

Yorker, born, raised and current-

ly living in Brooklyn.  Niveen is 

married and has a son. In her 

spare time, she loves to work out 

and read. She is also a real “cat” 

person! We are happy to have 

Niveen on our sales team! 

NEW!  #8(18 Oz.)

CANVAS! 

60” 100% Cotton Number 

Duck-our heaviest weight-

truly an Industrial tough Duck 

Cloth. Now in stock in Natu-

ral, White and Black. Special 

dye lots can be done in 500 

yd. minimums. Gail Boyle and Marc Bieler, New York 11-19-15 

New! Crossroads “Bundles” 
One of our premier fabrics is Crossroads Denim by Amy Barickman. It is a 10 oz. 

piece-dyed & pre-shrunk Sanded Twill in 18 fashion shades. Amy has come up 

with another great idea-provide this in 18”x60” pre-cuts! She has put together an 

exciting line consisting of the 4 seasons, each bundle containing 5 shades each in 

spring, summer, fall and winter colors! Folded and sold as a bundle, this is sure to 

be a hit with all our retail fabric stores and Distributors. Amy has created plenty of 

patterns using Crossroads in crafts, home décor and apparel. Please see P.2 of 

this Newsletter for more details on this new product. 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Goodbye to Gail and Marc!   

Gail Boyle, who has been with Thompson for 40 years, has announced she is retiring 

on 12-31. Gail filled many positions here at JT, including Fabric sales and Merchandise 

Manager for Thompson Packaging Novelties! She was truly a dedicated worker, and 

will be missed. Gail said that she “couldn’t have had a better career than working with 

all the great customers and fellow employees”.  She plans on spending time with her 

family, travelling and continuing her volunteer time at the North Shore Animal League. 

As announced in the last Newsletter, I will also be retiring on 12-31. It has been a real 

pleasure doubling as “Newsletter Editor” for 14 years! 
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